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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Public Affairs Office, Task Force Hope - New Orleans   
Contact Mitch Frazier, 504-862-1231, Mitch.Frazier@us.army.mil 
 

Temporary closure on New Orleans canal overtopped 

NEW ORLEANS, Sept. 23 – The temporary closure on the Industrial Harbor Navigation Canal in New 
Orleans has been overtopped; however, the structure still remains intact. 
 
An Army Corps of Engineers team is on site, and is currently working to mobilize contractors in the area. 
 
More information will be released as it becomes available. 

For information contact, contact the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Public Affairs Office in New Orleans at 
504-8621231. 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 


